

Culcheth Primary School

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

8th October 2021



Harvest

We hope you enjoyed our Harvest service today. Apologies for the confusion –but we did all enjoy a lovely walk in the sunshine!

Thank you also for your very generous donations of food for the Foodbank. The Foodbank have already collected the food and were extremely grateful.

Cross Country Update

We are really proud of all the children who took part in the cross country race last Saturday at Walton Gardens.

A special mention for Pip in Yr 5 who won her race, an amazing achievement out of 70 runners!!! Great running from all the others. Yr 4/5 are currently in 2nd place overall!

We are looking forward to the next race on Saturday 20th November. Well done to everyone that took part!

Parents Evening Wed 20th October

Our **Parents Evening** will be held in school face to face on Wed 20th October. You should have received a text/email with a link to book your appointment.

If you would prefer an online meeting rather than visiting school, please contact your child's class teacher via DOJO to arrange a mutually convenient date and time.

Ready, Steady, Reading Challenge

We really hope you can support our Ready, Steady, Reading Challenge taking place from 4th - 8th October, please see the email sent out last week.

If you are able to support our sponsored read, please return the completed sponsor form and exact money in a sealed envelope to your child's class teacher by Wednesday 13th October.

Many thanks for your support.

Culcheth Library Coding Club and Lego Club

Culcheth Library have set up 2 clubs - Computing Coding and Lego Club.

Please contact the Library for more information on 01925 763293.

School Disco

We would like to offer a big thank you to Mr Monks and Culcheth Sports Club who provided free hire and refreshments for our school disco last Friday. The event was really popular and very well organised by our PTA team – thank you!

We are looking forward to hosting future events at Culcheth Sports Club.

Reception Class - Warrington Guardian

Next Thursday Warrington Guardian will be in school taking the Reception class photo.



13-15/10	Yr 5/6 residential
18/10	Yr2 walk to Linear Park
20/10	Parents Evening 3.30-6.00
22/10	Yr3 to Beeston Castle
22/10	Finish for Oct half-term – 2
	weeks!
4/11	Yr5/6 Quicksticks Hockey
8/11	School reopens
13/11	Reception 2022 Open Day
	10.30am
15/11	Yr6 to Western Approaches
17/11	Yr1 Manchester Transport
	Museum
20/11	Cross Country Race
3/12	Flu vaccinations
10/12	Decoration Day (am)
10/12	Tree Service at Newchurch
	Church
10/12	Christmas Fair 3.15pm
11/12	Cross Country Race

School Lottery

Join our School Lottery and be in with a chance of winning some great prizes each week as well as the chance to win £10,000!!

They have an amazing deal this month – a family ticket to Harry Potter Studio in London!!!!

Tickets costs just £1 per week and raise much appreciated school funding.

Please support our School and join at www.yourschoollottery.co.uk.

Thank you so much



The following children have been commended this week – WELL DONE!

Rec	Cody, Joshua, Italia, James
Yr 1	The whole class
Yr 2	Ethan, Mason, Kavish, George
Yr 3	Oliver, Alby, Jackson, Willem, Rory, Leonard
Yr 4	Riley, Stanley, Harry, Emma, Finlay, Hope
Yr 5	Harley, Jacey, Jamie, Bella, Harry P
Yr 6	Milo, Lilly O, Josh, Maisie, Taylor